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15/05/2019  11:18:312019/2491/L COMMNT Christine Pullen  I object to this application on the grounds that Hampstead already has too many schools located within the 

area. The additional traffic that will be generated will created further congestion, which is already significant at 

certain times of day, adding to the levels of pollution in the surrounding streets.

I urge Camden panning department to reject this application.
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